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GOVERNMENT TORT CLAIM

RECOMMENDED ACTION

Agenda
September 28, 1999

To: Board of Supervisors

Re: Claim of
Mark L. Natale, No. 900-029

Original document and associated materials are on file at the Clerk to the Board of Supervisors.

In regard to the above-referenced claim, this is to recommend that the  Board take the following action:
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2.

3.
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5.

Deny the claim of Mark L. Natale, No. 900-029 and refer to County
Counsel.
Deny the application to file a late claim on behalf of
and refer to County Counsel.
Grant the application to file a late claim on behalf of
and refer to County Counsel.
Approve the claim of in the amount of

and reject the balance, if any, and refer to County Counsel.
Reject the claim of as insufficiently filed and refer
to County Counsel.

RISK MANAGEMENT
cc: Mark Tracy, Sheriff-Coroner
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County of Santa Cruz, Risk Management
701 Ocean Street, Room 310
Santa Cruz, CA 95060

Attn. Janet McKinley, Risk Manager

Dear MS McKinley:

On April 23, 1999, a Santa Cruz County Sheriff’s Office vehicle was illegally parked in a clearly marked
No Parking Zone. This act of negligence created a hidden hazard and impeded the exit from our
residence. It was the primary contributing factor to the collision and resulted in $949.53 of damage to
our vehicle. Encfosed is a copy of the estimate from Chris Boroner Auto Body. Please make your
check payable to Mark or lnes Natale and mail it to the address above.

Please respond by August 30,1999.  Thank you in advance for your anticipated cooperation.

Sincerely,

Mark L. Natale


